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Hello Everyone, 
 
I hope that this finds you well and that you had a wonderful holiday season and got to spend 
quality time with your families. 
 
In order for your teams to play in State Cup, your league must be registered with TSSAS and 
all players registered and paid for. 
 
The State Cups Over 40/50 and Open will be held at Old Settlers Park, Round Rock, Tx, on 
April 6-7.   
 
The host hotel for the teams will be provided as soon as RRWSL gets me the info. 
 
The Over 40/50 State Cup will remain an 8v8 format.  Maximum numbers of players for a team 
is 15.  There will be no fee this year for the Over 40/50 State Cup teams.  Team information 
sheets are due to me by March 1, with the rosters due to me by March 12.  
 
For the 1st-3rd Divison teams, as in the past, the first and second place teams in each division 
enter the cup for free, every team after that from your association will pay a $225 entry fee. 
 
The team information forms for the Open competitions are due to me by March 1.  The rosters 
are frozen March 5 and due to me by March 12.   
 
I am attaching the Team Information forms, which need to be into me by March 1.  I am also 
attaching the team roster form, which can be sent to me after verification with your registrar. 
PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE make sure the teams use this version. 
 
Prize money for each competition will be determined by how much money I have in my 
budget.  After I figure the field rental, the referee pay, the cost of first place and finalist t-
shirts, and the entry fees, I will be able to determine what places and amounts I can give. 
 
The Region 3 USASA National Cup tournament for Open Women and Men teams will be held in 
Greenville, South Carolina.  The exciting news is that there will be an 8v8 tournament at the 
same time put on by the Region for our players.  I will be sending out a flyer shortly with the 
information.  Teams can be formed for the 8v8 as well as for Women, Coed, and Men.  Please 
let your teams know.  Every player must be registered with TSSAS in order to play. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me or call me at 210-391-7169. 
 
 
Thanks, Jeanne 
 

 

 
     


